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Andrea Gyger

From: Kate Pierson <klp@nagrhq.org>

Sent: Wednesday, July 15, 2015 11:31 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Internet Voting

Mr. Williams, 

 

Please do not prove my gut instinct about you to be correct.  I met you on several occasions, and did not trust 
you to be the Constitutional conservative that we so desperately need. 
 
I urge you to permit email and web-based voting only in extenuating hardship circumstances where no postal 
mail is available.  
 
We have plenty of people being elected as “Republicans”, then showing their Progressive values by working to 
further 
dismantle our Constitutional freedoms. 
 
I beseech you to  change course, take the high road, and do not go down that path. 
 
Kate Pierson 

Executive Assistant 

 

National Association for Gun Rights 

klp@nagrhq.org 

PO Box 1911 

Windsor, CO 80550 

877.405.4570, Ext. 1344 

 

 

 
 

 

 




